CUSTOMER NOTICE AFFIDAVIT

STATE OF MICHIGAN:
SS:
COUNTY OF KENT:

AFFIDAVIT

I Linda Manske, am an authorized agent of the applicant corporation, Saturn
Telecommunication Services Inc., and am authorized to make this statement on its behalf. I
attest that customer notices accompanying this affidavit were sent to affected customers
through Jetter sent via first class mail on November 3, 2011, in accordance with Rule 4901:1-
6-16, Ohio Administrative Code. I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is
true and correct.

Executed on December 12, 2011 at Grand Rapids, Michigan
(Date) (Location)
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Subscribed and sworn to before me this _/2//2-
(Date)

otary Publlc SMINE A, HALL

My Co K County, Michigan
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November 3, 2011

Dear Valued Customer:

In an effort to always keep you informed of account changes, this letter is to notify you that
prices, service descriptions, and the terms and conditions for services provided by Saturn
Telecommunication Services Inc. (“Saturn”) will no longer be on file at the Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio (PUCO).

This modification does not automatically result in a change in the prices, terms, or conditions of
those services to which you currently subscribe. Saturn must still provide a customer notice at
least fifteen days in advance of rate increases, changes in terms and conditions and
discontinuance of existing services. Since these services will no longer be on file with the
Commission, this means that the agreement reached between the customer and the company
will control new services or changes in service. For any new services or changes in service, it
will be important that you carefully review and confirm the price, terms and conditions.

On March 2, 2011, EarthLink announced its acquisition of Saturn Telecommunication Services
Inc., also known as STS Telecom. For more information on the merger, please visit the
EarthLink Press Room at www.earthlink.net/about/press.

If you have any questions about the PUCO filing change outlined in this letter, please call
EarthLink Business Customer Care at 1-800-610-7600, or visit us online at
www.earthlinkbusiness.com.

Sincerely,

Saturn Telecommunications Services Inc., dba EarthLink Business

phone 1-800-610-7600 | www.earthlinkbusiness.com
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